
INDEFINITE POSTPONEMENT OF 2020 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
The Society Annual General Meeting, originally due to be held on Friday 20 March 2020, had 
to be postponed as the country went into coronavirus lockdown. 
 
The Society’s Articles of Association state that not more than fifteen months should elapse 
between the date of one annual general meeting and that of the next, which takes us towards 
the end of June 2020. 
 
However, in view of the continuing situation with Covid-19 and the Government regulations 
around social distancing, non-essential travel and public gatherings (especially indoors), the 
Council is very aware of its duty of care to all our members. 
 
We have therefore made the decision in the interests of all, to indefinitely postpone the 
Annual General Meeting.  This is within the guidelines set out by the Charity Commission. 
 
If government guidelines change to allow indoor public gatherings we will re-arrange, giving 
members the required 21 days’ notice. 
 
The Charity Commission has been informed. 
 
 


